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Kyle Kuperus

From: Joe H. Harn
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 6:13 AM
To: John Hidahl; Sue Novasel; George Turnboo; Lori Parlin; Wendy Thomas
Cc: Donald Ashton; David A Livingston; Vickie Sanders; Kim Dawson; BOS-Clerk of the 

Board; Evelyn R. Schaeffer
Subject: October 18, 2022 Agenda-Forebay Park

Dear Board Members, 

I support staff’s recommendation.  We need more parks in El Dorado County. 

Our nation has a problem with obesity and a vitamin D deficiency problem.  It is a public health problem.  Many of our 
residents need more fresh air, sunshine, and exercise. 

Joe Harn 
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